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Link Road upgrade works:
Reduced access

Dear Customers,

Link Road at Aeria Precinct will be partially

closed today and over the weekend, while we

lay new road surface materials.

Road closures:

Friday 14 June to 10am Sunday 16 June:

Link Road open to northbound one-way

traffic only. No access for vehicles

travelling in the opposite direction 

10am Sunday 16 June to Monday

morning 17 June: Link Road will be

closed in full to all traffic in both

directions.

We are working with our construction team to

reopen Link Road in full as soon as possible on

From: Aeria Management Group <info@aeria.co>

Subject: Link Road closures - 14-17 June

HTML Plain text

https://aeriamanagementgroup.createsend1.com/t/y-e-mwiljy-l-r/

